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FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA, March 17, 2025—Central Utah 911, located in Spanish Fork, Utah, has awarded 
Federal Engineering, Inc. (FE) a project to perform an independent audit of policies, procedures, transfer 
rates, and operations and make recommendations to reduce transfer rates. State law says that a Public 
Safety Answering Point (PSAP) shall maintain a transfer rate of no more than 2%. The deadline to 
achieve this rate was set as June 30, 2024. 
 
Ms. Heidi Healy, Central Utah 911’s Executive Director, described the project: “Central Utah 911 will 
benefit from Federal Engineering’s unique combination of subject matter expertise, local experience, and 
broad range of PSAP systems experience. Federal Engineering will provide the following services: 
 Perform an audit to determine if we meet the 2% transfer rate and if not, what needs to be done 

to achieve this rate. 
 Recommend how to improve emergency services within the County. 
 Determine the extent to which the dispatch center’s policies, procedures, and interlocal 

agreements cause a PSAP to experience difficulty in meeting the requirements.” 
 
Federal Engineering’s Mr. Donald Nagle, Vice President of the NG911/ECC Practice, said: “FE’s team 
will focus on Central Utah 911’s needs and establish a baseline project management process that centers 
on collaboration, open communications, consensus building, and the minimization of risks. We will work 
closely with Central Utah 911’s project manager to efficiently execute the project. We will participate in 
regularly scheduled conference calls with Central Utah 911’s project team, during which status, schedule, 
submittals, action items, and other issues will be discussed.” 
 
Federal Engineering is a leading, nationwide firm providing analysis, design, procurement, and 
implementation support for NG9-1-1, PSAPs, ECCs, EOCs, and RTCs.  These services complement 
FE’s wide range of consulting services in public safety and public service communications involving VHF, 
UHF, 700 MHz, 800 MHz, 900 MHz, and 4.9GHz mobile radio systems as well as LTE and CBRS. FE’s 
cybersecurity practice helps our clients defend against today’s complex and ever-changing threat 
landscape. FE personnel also serve as trusted advisors assisting clients to assess services such as 
FirstNet® and the impacts of new technologies on their current and future plans.  Since 1983, FE has 
completed thousands of communications projects in all 50 states for numerous state, local, and federal 
government clients as well as Canadian clients.   
 
In addition to its public sector work, Federal Engineering provides design and implementation support 
services for voice, data, and video networks used in the transportation, utilities, finance, education, and 
computer services industries. FE’s certified independence ensures that clients receive objective, 
unbiased consulting services that are not influenced by any technology, product, vendor, or approach. 
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